
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Public Health Accreditation Board 
1600 Duke Street, Suite 200 

Alexandria, VA 22314 

 
[DATE] 

 
Dear PHAB Members, 

 
The Humboldt County Department of Health and Human Services (DHHS) Public Health is 

committed to meeting and maintaining the high standards of performance and practice which 

have been established by the Public Health Accreditation Board (PHAB). 

 
The Humboldt County Board of Supervisors is pleased to support the efforts of the DHHS - 

Public Health to seek and attain national public health reaccreditation. 
 

Sincerely, 

 

Virginia Bass, Chair  

Humboldt County Board of Supervisors 


